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Notes of the General Committee held on 10 August 2020 at 6.00pm via Zoom

Present: Kelvin Tolson (Chairman), Maureen Bush, Terry Davis, David Figgis, Robert Govier, Fef Griffin, Richard Ledger, Martin Muirhead, Mike Oliver, Jo Phillips & Ian Wild 

1	Apologies for Absence
Apologies were received from Richard Maltby.

2	Minutes of Last Meeting held on 20 July 2020
	The Minutes were agreed as a correct record.

3	WOFC
	The current situation was discussed.
	 
4	Covid 19 Update
A meeting of the Covid Group was scheduled for the following day. A decision on whether to reopen the School Teaching area would be made.

5	Office & Membership Report
Following advice from the RYA, Maureen would be reapplying to Canterbury City Council for business rates relief on the Rigden’s Shed.
The list of new members was approved.
5.1	Disciplinary Issues
Ian Wild and Kelvin gave verbal reports on one old and two new issues that were being dealt with.

6	Finance
Thanks to the Sailing School some income was now being generated. The cash position at the yearend should be in balance.

7	Sailing Issues
	Robert Govier had submitted a written report.
Whitstable Week had been successful but Covid was impacting significantly on the sailing programme.

8	House Issues
Mike Oliver reported that there were a number of minor issues that were being sorted out.

9	Bar, Catering and Social Issues
Dickie reported that the Whitstable Week takings had been good and the new till was working well. It was agreed that the Bar Membership Cards should be introduced though thought would need to be given as to how this was done. There was also potential sponsorship for the cards.

10	Training Issues
Richard Maltby had circulated a written report. Limited training and cadet activity was going well.

13	Date of Next Meeting
	This would be on Monday 14 September 2020 via Zoom  2020 at 6.00pm

The meeting closed at 7.25pm             
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